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COMMUNITY NOTICE 

 

 

OneSteel Manufacturing Pty Limited (Administrators Appointed) (OneSteel) holds a Crown Lands licence over an area at 

the Whyalla Steelworks, which includes the section of beach circled in yellow below. 

Following a recent review, the structural integrity of the shelter located in this area has been deemed unsafe (see 

photo). To ensure public safety, OneSteel has made the decision to remove the shelter. 

This notice is to advise that the shelter and the adjacent yacht will be removed, with works scheduled to begin during 

the week of 8 September 2025. Access to this area will be restricted while removal works are underway.  

If there are any changes to this schedule, OneSteel will provide an 

update.   

For any questions or further information, please contact 

steelworksinfo@libertygfg.com.  
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